
 

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 18th September 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

We have really enjoyed our week in Reception and we enjoyed staying for full days. We espe-

cially like having our dinner in school!   

This week we have been very busy. We celebrated Rosh Hashanah this week which is the Jew-

ish New Year Festival. As part of this we dipped apples in honey—this was delicious. Check out 

some photographs of this on the school website!  

We have been busy exploring our new learning environment both indoor and outdoor. We even 

made playdough this week too—this was messy but lots of fun!  

As part of our topic ‘Amazing Me’ we made a jigsaw piece all about ourselves—we talked about 

our interests, friends, families and favourite things. These are on display in our classroom!  

On Friday we enjoyed another session with our new coach Daniel—we had lots of fun playing 

games outside on our playground.   

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the children were so 

proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!  

Have a lovely weekend!  

The Reception Team  

P.S: Another week of fantastic attendance—well done to RM who won 

best attendance in the school. We are so excited to have Ted Lister visit-

ing our class! 

Topic—Amazing Me 

As part of our topic ‘Amazing Me’ we are going to be looking at the changes we have 

made since being a baby. If you haven't sent in your child’s baby photograph please 

could you send in a photograph of your child as a baby with their name on the back. 

We will photocopy the photograph and return it to you.  

Magical Moments 

Name of Child _________________Date________________ 

Magical moment 

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________ 


